
Cabinet Meeting Notes January 11, 2012 
 
 Apartment Project – Cabinet members are reviewing potential sites and plans.  
 
January Forum – Dr. Vancko will review fall semester achievements and plans for spring and summer at 
a forum for the campus community January 17. 
 
Middle States Update - VP Reports were due by December 16. Deb Thatcher will compile the draft by 
February 1. The final response is due to Middle States by March 1, 2012. 
 
Sexual Violence Brochure - Steve Ackerknecht shared the new sexual violence brochure, which will be 
distributed at the January forum. Departments are encouraged to contact the Wellness Center to 
arrange for staff training.  
 
Shared Savings Information – Dr. Vancko will present a report on the financial savings achieved to date 
through shared services at the February 8 College Council meeting. 
 
State of the State Address at Cobleskill – Matt Driscoll, president of New York State Environmental 
Facilities Corporation, former Syracuse mayor and a member of the Governor’s cabinet, will deliver an 
abbreviated presentation of the Governor’s State of the State address at SUNY Cobleskill on Thursday, 
January 12. 
 
Student Advisory Council – Student Affairs and the Provost’s Office, responding to a recommendation 
from Middle States, have formed a student advisory council, which will meet monthly.  
 
Use of Facilities by Third Parties for Free Speech Policy - Cabinet members will review the draft policy 
and send comments to Steve Ackerknecht. 
 
 


